
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES - 25 FEBRUARY 2014 
 
IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(AE14/538)  PROGRAMME – Internal Product 
 
 
Senator Ludwig (Written) asked: 
 
From Supplementary Budget Estimates in November 2013 to date, how many 
employees have been employed on contract and what is the average length of their 
employment period? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
From 19 November 2013 to 25 February 2014 a total of 53 people have been 
employed on a non-ongoing basis.  The average period of employment ranges from 
three to five months. 


